
‭TO:‬ ‭Board of Education‬
‭FROM:‬ ‭John R. Langton, Interim Superintendent‬
‭DATE:‬ ‭May 12, 2025‬

‭RE:‬ ‭Discussion of Board of Education Representatives‬

‭BACKGROUND‬
‭The Board of Education members can serve as representatives of our school district on other‬
‭organizations and community groups.  This representation is beyond the standing Board committees,‬
‭school district committees, and the SASED Governing Board Representative(s).‬

‭SUMMARY‬‭.‬
‭The Board of Education does not need to vote or have a formal process for deciding which Board‬
‭member is a representative with an outside organization.‬

‭Currently, it is helpful to have a Board member serve as a representative of the following‬
‭organizations:‬

‭Legislative Education Network of DuPage (LEND)‬
‭DuPage Division of the Illinois Association of School Boards‬
‭Benjamin SD25 PTA‬
‭Benjamin SD25 Educational Foundation for Excellence‬

‭There are also possible community organizations such as Intergovernmental Groups that request to‬
‭have a member of the elected Board of Education serve.  If these opportunities arise, the Board of‬
‭Education should consider involvement.‬

‭RECOMMENDATION(S)‬
‭I recommend that any Board of Education member interested in serving on one of these four current‬
‭organizations that they share their interest with the Board.  The Board should reach consensus on final‬
‭representation.‬


